
 

 

December 2021 
 
 

First Presbyterian Weekday School 
116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601 

Email: wds@fpcwinc.org   T: 540.662.7588 

Director:  Christen Johnson Admin Assistant:  Pam Ramey 
 
 

Dear Weekday School Families, 

Here we are with the holidays upon us!!  Hoping everyone kicked off 

the season with a wonderful Thanksgiving!   We will make the holidays 

merry and bright at the Weekday School with art, music, and fun 

activities this December.  Traditions are important, but this year is 

teaching us that new and different is OKAY, too!!  Our Christmas 

Fellowship will be recorded with ALL classes participating.  Families will 

receive the link before we leave for Christmas Break.   
 

Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas, Ms. Christen 

 
 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration for next year will take place on 

Wed., February 9th for returning students/church members 

Thurs., February 10th is open to the community.  

 More information will follow in January. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

Lunch Bunch, Wed. 12/15 

NO SCHOOL:  12/22 – 12/31 

 
 

 
 

ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL 

REMINDER/UPDATE 

 

Students in the basement 

classrooms and the second 

floor should enter and exit 

the building through the 

blue doors. 

 

Students on the first (main) 

floor should enter and exit 

the building by using the 

door with the three steps 

and small roof toward the 

right side when looking at 

the building. 

 

Beginning Monday, Nov. 30th  

there will be a staff member 

to greet you with a ‘BEEP’ 

and a ‘SQUIRT’ inside each 

doorway. 

 
 

 

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS!! 

 

 

LUNCH BUNCH - $5 
 

Wednesday, December 15th 

Pizza, applesauce, goldfish crackers 

Sign-up with be next week in your classroom 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS (Jan-May) 
 

Registration - February 

Weekday School Olympics - February 

75th Anniversary of the Weekday School - Spring 

Memories and Milestones – May 18th, individual class 

celebrations that mark the transition from preschool to 

kindergarten or the 5day/5s class 
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